
Careers Day/Fair 

Tuesday, 21st October 
 

We are holding a Super Learning Week based on the 
book ’What do grown-ups do all day’ by Virginie 
Morgand, during the week before half-term.   
 

On Tuesday, 21st October, we will be holding a 
Careers Fair.  If a parent is available 9:15-11:00 on 
the 21st, would you be willing to speak to small groups 
of children about your job?  For example: 
 

 What does your job involve? 

 Do you wear a uniform? 

 What qualifications/training did you need? 

 Do you enjoy your job? 

 

On this day, pupils can dress up in the clothes of a 
career they aspire to.  


